
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Saint Anthony’s High School Family, 

 

It is the month of June, the month that ends the school year, the month that we honor our Fathers, the 

month of the Sacred Heart of Jesus and the month where we honor Our Patron, Saint Anthony of Padua. 

 

As a school community, we will have a special celebration on June 13, the Feast of Saint Anthony. At our 

morning liturgy and luncheon later in the day, we will honor our retiring Faculty and Staff: Miss Anne Boyle, 

Mr. Bruce Engel, Dr. Friend Burton, Mrs. Nancy Kennedy, Mrs. Anne McShane, Mr. Ray O’Connor, Mrs. 

Margaret Saporita and Mrs. Lisa Schroeder. These faculty and staff members have given a total of 205 years 

of service to the Saint Anthony’s High School Community. 

 

While Graduation on June 1 marks the end of the year for our seniors, June is a crucial month for our 

underclassmen who are involved in Regents exams, Science research projects and the end of the Fourth 

marking period. Some students (hopefully very few) will be registering for our summer school programs. 

 

Many of our students will be involved with Saint Anthony’s summer camps and summer enrichment 

programs all here on campus. Others will be involved with summer internships, summer research projects, 

Boys and Girls State programs and some will be taking college classes at local state universities. 

 

There is always time for fun and celebrations at Friarland!  Many will be going to the annual SIX FLAGS 

GREAT ADVENTURE AMUSEMENT PARK on June 12 and we will all celebrate our Dads on June 16th. On June 

19th, the school will close as we celebrate JUNETEENTH. Later in the month, the Police Surgeons’ Benevolent 

Association will hold their annual Car Show here on Campus. This event benefits families of fallen Police 

Officers across the New York Metropolitan area. 

 

Last, but not least, our Mothers’ and Fathers’ Guilds will install new officers for the 2024-25 school year. 

These two parent groups do so very much for the school. We are indebted to them for their time, effort and 

energy. 

 

Finally, as the school year will soon come to an end, I am ever so grateful for all you have done to help us 

promote quality Catholic Franciscan Education here at the Largest Catholic High School in the country. Enjoy 

the summer months ahead and as the song goes “See you in September”. And Remember, Brother Loves ya 

all summer long!!! 

 

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 


